
 

 

 

 

 

 

       November 14, 2006 

 

 

 

 

Ald. Ronald D. Hart 

Chairman, Public Works 

and Services Committee 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Ald. Hart: 

 

 Submitted for your review and approval is Amendment No. 1 on Contract 37-06 (K6-

039), Professional Services-Investigate Structural Problem at Main Street Bridge. 

 

 This amendment will provide for additional structural modeling which will verify the 

adequacy of the proposed repair and will include construction inspection and construction 

administrative services for an additional amount of $48,250 plus $5,000 for reimbursable 

expenses. The cost of this amendment is 100% reimbursable through the State of Wisconsin 

Lift Bridge Program. 

 

 Funds to defray the cost of these professional services are available in Account 

984.520.5010, Island Park Bridges. 

  

       Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

       Richard M. Jones 

       Commissioner of Public Works/City Engineer 

 

RMJ:das 
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